
12th Annual John B. Hoy, Jr. Memorial Charity Golf 
Tournament 

On September 28, 2012, Wayne Township Landfill (WTL) held its 12th annual John B. Hoy, Jr. 
Memorial Charity golf tournament. 134 golfers participated in the afternoon tournament. The 
tournament raised $11,341 for two local charities, Clinton County Relay for Life and the Clinton 
County Shine Club, with each receiving $5,670. The tournament is held each year and since 
inception has generated over $83,000 to local charitable organizations which benefit the 
residents of Clinton County. 

Wayne Township Landfill would like to thank all of the following local businesses who 
supported the annual event: McTish, Kunkel & Associates, Highway Equipment & Supply Co., 
Henry Dunn, Inc., Deacon Equipment Co., Commonwealth Drilling Co., BAI Group, Inc., Range 
Resources, Glenn O. Hawbaker, Harger Utility Contractors, Inc., Haas Building Solutions, 
McCarthy Tire Service, M&R Contracting, Kroff Chemical Company, Groff Tractor & 
Equipment, Hanna Electric/Tri-M Group, Northern Tier Solid Waste Authority, Cleveland 
Brothers Equipment Co., L/B Water Service, Susquehanna Motor Co., Ken's Truck Repair, First 
National Bank of PA, and Lundy Construction Co. 

 
From L to R:Thresa Walker, golf tournament coordinator; Jay Alexander, WTL's General 
Manager; Cindy VanGorder, for Clinton County Relay for Life; and James Maguire, Sr., Clinton 
County Solid Waste Authority Board Chairman.  
 



 
From L to R: Thresa Walker, golf tournament coordinator, James Moore and Doug Brush for 
Clinton County Shrine Club; James Maguire, Sr., Clinton County Solid Waste Authority Board 
Chairman, and Jay Alexander, WTL's General Manager.  
 


